

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500 Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk

Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



14th November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers of Y3 & Y4 pupils,

Mother Goose Pantomime – Monday 5th December 2022

We have arranged for LADA productions – an experienced and professional touring theatre company – to visit the school. They will perform Mother Goose on the afternoon of Monday 5th December to all of our Y3 and Y4 pupils.

This provides an opportunity for all children to experience live and interactive theatre.

The cost of this production is £3.20 per child. As with all activities of this kind we can only ask for voluntary contributions, however it may have to be cancelled should insufficient funds be forthcoming.

We currently use Parentpay.com (the secure online service) to enable parents/carers to make contributions towards all trips and visits. Please contact the school office if you have difficulty with this method of payment.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

The Y3 & Y4 teams







